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I am opposed to HB 3501. The homeless problem is out of control and allowing 

camping in public spaces has already put us and our children in danger. While I 

recognize that something has to be done, allowing camping in public spaces is not 

the answer. There are many abandoned properties that counties or cities could use 

for a designated camp area, but not parks, sidewalks, etc. 
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